
 

Announcing Churn Creek Healthcare Walk-In Family Medicine 
 

We are excited to announce we are offering  

walk in services for family medicine.  
  

We understand getting in for appointments can be difficult for many people. This is an option in addition to the services we currently  

offer and will be separate from our urgent care and our scheduled appointments for family medicine. 

 

 The Walk-In Family Medicine clinic will be held on Thursdays from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. and offer a wide  

range of care for chronic diseases, acute problems, and preventive maintenance.  

 

You walk in, no appointment needed and explain you are here to be seen as a walk in family medicine   patient.  

 

 You MUST to be assigned to us by Partnership or be a special member. If not, you can be seen in urgent care if appropriate. 

  

 Churn Creek Family Medicine walk in clinic will not prescribe controlled substances to patients.   
 

 You may see a different provider each time. All of our providers are excellent clinicians.   

 

 We will give you enough refills to get you by until you are supposed to return.   

 

 For more information, please call (530) 768-2436 


